

September 1, 2023

Dear Wonderful Nazareth Families,

In the month of September, we celebrate the Sisters of Nazareth Core Value of Respect.

As often as you did it to one of these...You did it to me. (Matt 25:40)

As we enjoy the upcoming Labor Day holiday, let us remember and show our respect for all of the hard work, contributions and achievements of all American workers, especially those keeping us safe here and abroad.

Today, interested students in 5th, 6th, 7th and 8th grade participated in altar server training with Father Raymond Philip. Those students who wish to altar serve for Nazareth School weekly Masses will be coming home with a parent permission slip. Thank you for permitting your children to personally participate in the celebration of the Eucharist.

In support of the Catholic school of Sacred Hearts in Lahaina, Maul, Nazareth School will be having a fundraiser on Wednesday, September 6th. Students may wear a Hawaiian shirt with their regular uniform pants or shorts, PE shorts or solid blue jeans with no rips/holes. Any donation amount will be accepted to participate. The fire destroyed their beautiful campus, but not their spirit!



Every year we come together as a school and learn about MCA, the Missionary Childhood Association. Sister Eva enlightens all the students about all the wonderful children around the world who need our

help. This year we will be supporting the MCA with a monthly fundraiser. Each class will sell a yummy treat, on

missionary childhood association

You can make a difference!

Respect Hospitality Love Justice Compassion Patience

the second Tuesday of every month. Eighth grade will be the first class to provide the treat on September 13th. Please help support the missions and MCA.

We are very excited to announce the beginning of fall sports, drama, coding enrichment, chess club, handbell choir, and the Paul Effman Music Program. It is wonderful to see the campus come alive. Please review the Nazareth News for practice times and important upcoming dates.

Thank you for your patience, grace and cooperation as we refine and improve the new drop-off and pick-up process. In the mornings, we respectfully request you do not wait in the drop-off lane before school begins, it is for loading and unloading of students only. If you do not wish your child to go to morning extended care before 7:45 am, please park in a designated parking spot. At the end of the school day, we have a 2:40pm bell that rings to remind teachers to be out on time. Dismissal of students begins promptly at 2:45pm every day, and 11:55am on minimum days.

During pick-up, we request that do not use the Rancho Mission entrance, as traffic backs up creating a dangerous hazard. For safety, please have your children enter and exit your cars from the right side only. It is extremely scary when children and parents, dart in and out of traffic as cars drive by, please help up keep our community safe.

Please save the date for our first PTG General Meeting on Tuesday, September 12th at 6:30 pm in the auditorium. The theme for the evening is "High Stakes" Poker Night. Look for your first playing card in today's Family Envelope. There will be multiple Information Stations at the meeting and you will receive additional playing cards. The Nazareth family with the best poker hand will win Twenty Service Hours or a Two Hundred Dollar Gift Card. Childcare will be available for only kindergarten through 8th grade Nazareth students.

During this three-day holiday, we pray you staying safe and healthy. Please contact the front office at 619-641-7987 or email at office@nazarethschool.org, if your child(ren) is ill or going to be absent.

God Bless,

Mrs. René Coons Principal Nazareth School

Holy Family of Nazareth Watch over us and protect us.

Our Mission: Nazareth School, "A school with a Mission," develops faith-filled learners who are guided by the Core Values of the Sisters of Nazareth, providing academic excellence rooted in Catholic tradition.

Respect Hospitality Love Justice Compassion Patience